
Mon 6/16/2014 
 
Cindy Kudlik <cindy.kudlik@gmail.com> 
 
 
To the New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee; 
 
While the applicant has apparently not communicated the decision made to abandon the Wild 
Meadows industrial wind project with the committee, I want to be sure it's a part of the official 
record.   
 
I do not have the press release issued by Iberdrola on May 27, 2014, but perhaps if the committee 
requested a copy of the original from Art Sasse, Paul Copleman or Ed Cherian they would 
forward a copy for the public records. 
 
The project abandonment was reported in the Concord 
Monitor:  http://www.concordmonitor.com/news/nation/world/12150881-95/ibredrola-abandons-
wild-meadows-wind-farm-raising-questions-about-future-of-wind-power-in,  The Valley 
News:  http://www.vnews.com/home/12151133-95/firm-scraps-proposed-grafton-county-wind-
farm,  the Union 
Leader:  http://www.unionleader.com/article/20140527/NEWS05/140529161/0/SEARCH, also 
on NHPR:  http://nhpr.org/post/developer-pulls-plug-wind-farm-proposed-newfound-lake-area, 
and numerous other news media outlets throughout the state, the region and the United States. 
 
I would ask that the members of the Site Evaluation Committee also take note of the date of the 
Wild Meadows Wind project being pulled from the ISO-NE interconnection queue:  March 12, 
2014.  The day after the towns of Alexandria and Danbury (along with neighboring Hebron) 
voted overwhelmingly against allowing the project to destroy their towns and also to elevate 
their own constitutional rights above the claimed "rights" of any corporation  (March 11, 2014), 
the corporate decision-makers decided to abandon the project.  The fact that they also decided to 
disrespect the people of New Hampshire by not notifying the Site Evaluation Committee or the 
unwilling host towns speaks volumes to the ethics of the Iberdrola corporate leadership. 
 
I respectfully request that docket 2013-02 be removed from the "current projects" section of any 
and all official records in recognition of the announcement from Iberdrola spokesmen that Wild 
Meadows wind will not be further pursued. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Cindy Kudlik 
Grafton, NH 
 
 


